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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello. 
I have been a resident at Cottrell close for over a Decade, it is a safe and lovely place to
live, however,the thought of 2 years of construction to build 12 New Houses in a area of
Nature is horrendous! This land is very special to me and I feel that if it was to go ahead it
would be very detrimental to wildlife and the already settled residents. 
It is already very heavy with traffic living so close to the M4 junction, The A4 Road .
This is a area of outstanding natural beauty and your development would completely ruin
this beautiful part of the Town. 
I do not wish for this to happen, nor do any of the other residents that have live here for
many many years happily. 
Yours faithfully 
Emma Woodroof 




